
Dear Parents and Guardians:

Hello from Annunciation Heights!  I am writing to let you know three important things
regarding sending your kid/s to summer camp this summer.  Here’s the quick version with more
details listed below:

1. REGISTRATION DEADLINE for summer camp is quickly approaching.  Parent/Guardians
must have their kids registered 21 calendar days before the start of one of our five
summer camp sessions. Session dates are listed below. Be aware that all kids come to
camp must have medical forms filled out by the child’s health care provider.

2. WE HAVE SCHOLARSHIPS AVAILABLE – but they are limited in number.  Thanks to some
generous benefactors some kids may get to come to camp for only $250. Scholarships
are need based and first come/first serve.

3. WE NEED MORE SCHOLARSHIP FUNDS – PLEASE CONSIDER SENDING A KID TO CAMP:
If you are someone you know would like to sponsor a kid (or several kids) to come to
camp you can do so for only $400/kid.  Please give a kid a chance to come to camp who
otherwise would not be able to afford it.

Now for more details:  (Please also visit our website at www.annunciationheights.org.)

Annunciation Heights is holding the following sessions:

 Session 1 – June 16th through June 21st

 Session 2 – June 23rd through June 28th

 Session 3 – July 7th through July 12th

 Session 4 – July 14th through July 19th

 Session 5 – July 21st through July 26th

In each of these sessions, the following camp groups are available:
Boys, grades 4-5
Boys, grades 6-8
Boys, grades 9-12 (only Sessions 1, 3, & 5 available)
Girls, grades 4-5
Girls, grades 6-8
Girls, grades 9-12 (only Sessions 1, 3, & 5 available)



Camp attendance is $650/student. We fully understand that this is more than some families
can afford, so—thanks to some very generous benefactors—Annunciation Heights is offering
scholarships, to allow youth who might not be able to attend, a chance to experience summer
camp, to grow in their faith, make new friends, and just have a great time!

We are offering a total of 89 scholarships, in the amount of $400 each (leaving parents
responsible for the $250 balance). The current number of scholarships are available based on
session, age, and gender as follows:

It is important to note that the scholarships above are available on a first come, first serve
basis. If a family has applied for a session/scholarship that is no longer available, we will do
everything we can to get them into another session that works for them.

Summer Camp at Annunciation Heights will be a life-changing event where kids will form
friends for life, and an experience they can remember forever. Please pass the word to others
you know.

Should you have any questions, please contact camp directly at 970-586-5689, or email
luke.hlavin@annunciationheights.org.

Finally, please check out our latest promo video:
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=LwuYaxN74-0

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Kyle Mills
Executive Director


